Acorn Montessori, Cartmel – News February 2021

Despite February bringing with it diverse weather conditions, the children at Acorn Montessori have continued to access a range of outdoor learning on most days.  The snowy day caused lots of excitement and the children sung a favourite song ‘Marching in the Snow’.  They have since tried building igloos with different resources, the favourite being sugar cubes.
What a fun time we have had celebrating Chinese New Year.  The children made red fans, red envelopes to contain a New Year treat, learnt how to say Happy New Year in Chinese, prepared and ate some Chinese Food cooked in a wok and watched a shadow scene puppet display telling the story of how the Chinese years were named.
Half term is the week beginning 15th February, so we will look forward to making pancakes to celebrate Pancake Day the following week.


